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Associate Director for 
Environmental Programs 
P.O. Box 1663, MS K788 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505) 606-2337 

John Kieling, Bureau Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6303 

Date: JUN 1 e 2014 
Refer To: EP2014-0283 

Subject: 15-Day Sampling Notification for Investigation of Technical Area 57 
Aggregate Area (Fenton Hill) 

Dear Mr. Kieling: 

On July 7, 2014, Los Alamos National Laboratory is scheduled to begin investigation sampling 
within the Technical Area 57 Aggregate Area (Fenton Hill). The sampling is scheduled to be 
completed by July 16, 2014. The results of this sampling will be presented in the associated 
investigation report. 

If you have any questions, please contact Todd Haagenstad at (505) 665-2936 (hth@lanl.gov). 
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